
Burnt By Phoenix BBQ 
 

 
  
 

WHEN: August 15th from 11:30 am until 1:30 pm. (Rain date August 16) 
 

WHERE: Green Shore Park in Summerside. 
 
WHO: All PSAC Members. 
  
For the past two years, over 4,000 federal public service workers in PEI have 
suffered because of the Phoenix pay system. Most people would quit their job 
if their employer stopped paying them properly, but our members continue to 
come in day after day because they truly care about delivering the critical 
services Canadians depend on. 

  
Please join us for this gathering to send a message to the prime minister and 
his government that federal public service workers deserve to be paid correctly 
and on time, every time. 

 
If you have been personally affected by the broken Phoenix pay system and 
you are willing to share your story with a local journalist, please let us know 
by emailing us at bezeaus@psac-afpc.com   

 
Food to be supplied by Sizzler catering. Dietary restrictions? No problem!  
Call the PSAC office at 902.892.5481 

 
 

 


